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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cabo Verde and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 
We welcome the efforts taken in improving human rights framework, above all the revision of Penal Code and progress made related to child rights, namely the full prohibition of corporal punishment, simplification of birth registration process and improved access to pre-school education. 
With regards to our previous recommendations, Montenegro particularly welcomes the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture. We recognize the progress made in communication with treaty bodies system, in particular in terms of regular reporting. Therefore, and being very much aware of a lack of capacities that small states are facing in this regard, we encourage the Government to continue its efforts to further strengthening of technical cooperation with UNCT and OHCHR in order to improve national capacities for the full implementation of its international obligations. We commend the cooperation with special procedures.
Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance;
2. to establish a national preventive mechanism against torture in line with the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture.
Thank you!
